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George R.R. Martin's A Clash Of Kings (Vol 2) #4
George R. R. Martin’s fantasy masterpiece continues to unfold in dark words and darker deeds. Tyrion
Lannister may be Lady Catelyn Stark’s prisoner, but the Imp is still in possession of his most dangerous
weapon: his devious mind. Yet even the sharpest brain is a poor weapon to pit against naked steel, as he
is about to discover in the wild mountains below the Eyrie. Far away, in King’s Landing, Tyrion’s
abduction is just one more complication in the life of Lord Eddard Stark, the King’s Hand. But that
title—and its attendant worries—may not be his much longer, for when a plot is hatched to assassinate
Daenerys Targaryen and her unborn child, Ned must weigh his duty to King Robert against the claims of
his conscience.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
Storm clouds gather over Westeros in the fifth installment of Daniel Abraham’s gripping adaptation of
George R. R. Martin’s fantasy masterpiece A Game of Thrones. A childish game gone horribly wrong pits
Arya Stark against Prince Joffrey, with Sansa Stark in the middle. But behind youthful rivalries, coldblooded political intrigue is at work as Queen Cersei uses all her wiles to blunt the influence of
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Eddard Stark, the Hand of the King. Meanwhile, Lady Catelyn has journeyed to King’s Landing with the
blade used in the attempted assassination of her son Bran—evidence that will upset a precarious balance
of power. And in Winterfell, a dying Bran takes a mystical journey . . . and faces a fateful choice.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
Daniel Abraham’s riveting adaptation of the fantasy masterwork by George R. R. Martin continues. When
three lords owing allegiance to Riverrun come to King’s Landing to complain of Ser Gregor Clegane, it
falls to Eddard Stark, in the absence of the king, to pass judgment. He declares the brutish Clegane, a
bannerman of House Lannister, guilty of treason and dispatches men to bring him to justice. Knowing that
this will increase the enmity of the powerful Lannisters, Eddard decides that he must send his
daughters, Sansa and Arya, home to Winterfell. Meanwhile, another Lannister, Tyrion—the Imp—gains savage
new allies in his quest for vengeance against Lady Stark. And Eddard, enlightened by the unwitting Arya,
moves against Cersei Lannister . . . yet acts with a mercy he may come to regret.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book, Issue 12
In the latest installment of Daniel Abraham’s masterly adaptation of George R. R. Martin’s fantasy
classic, the bonds of family and sanity are tested. At last, Catelyn Stark and her prisoner, Tyrion
Lannister, have reached the Eyrie, the lofty citadel of Catelyn’s sister, Lysa, the grieving widow of
Jon Arryn. Because Lysa believes that the Lannisters were responsible for her husband's death, Catelyn
had thought to find an ally in this forbidding refuge. Instead the refuge seems more like a prison . . .
and the “ally” a fearful and vindictive madwoman. Meanwhile, across the Narrow Sea, Daenerys Targaryen
is also faced with a sibling’s madness—her brother, Viserys, impatient for the crown promised him by
Khal Drogo, grows increasingly unable to hold his rage in check.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
The kingdom of the royal Stark family faces its ultimate challenge in the onset of a generation-long
winter, the poisonous plots of the rival Lannisters, the emergence of the Neverborn demons and the
arrival of barbarian hordes. 75,000 first printing.

A Clash of Kings
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Collects some of the writer's early work, including "The Skin Trade," "The Hedge Knight," and "From the
Journal of Xavier Desmond."

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
One of the BBC's '100 Novels That Shaped Our World' A worldwide bestseller and the first part of
Achebe's African Trilogy, Things Fall Apart is the compelling story of one man's battle to protect his
community against the forces of change Okonkwo is the greatest wrestler and warrior alive, and his fame
spreads throughout West Africa like a bush-fire in the harmattan. But when he accidentally kills a
clansman, things begin to fall apart. Then Okonkwo returns from exile to find missionaries and colonial
governors have arrived in the village. With his world thrown radically off-balance he can only hurtle
towards tragedy. First published in 1958, Chinua Achebe's stark, coolly ironic novel reshaped both
African and world literature, and has sold over ten million copies in forty-five languages. This
arresting parable of a proud but powerless man witnessing the ruin of his people begins Achebe's
landmark trilogy of works chronicling the fate of one African community, continued in Arrow of God and
No Longer at Ease. 'His courage and generosity are made manifest in the work' Toni Morrison 'The writer
in whose company the prison walls fell down' Nelson Mandela 'A great book, that bespeaks a great, brave,
kind, human spirit' John Updike With an Introduction by Biyi Bandele

Windhaven
In the town of Segontium, a fugitive is washed ashore. He brutally rapes the granddaughter of the king
of the Deceangli tribe, leaving her to bear his son, Myrddion. Spurned as a demon seed, the boy is
raised by his grandmother and he is apprenticed to a skilled healer who hones his remarkable gift.

The Armageddon Rag
THE BOOK BEHIND THE SECOND SEASON OF GAME OF THRONES, AN ORIGINAL SERIES NOW ON HBO. Here is the second
volume in George R.R. Martin magnificent cycle of novels that includes A Game of Thrones and A Storm of
Swords. As a whole, this series comprises a genuine masterpiece of modern fantasy, bringing together the
best the genre has to offer. Magic, mystery, intrigue, romance, and adventure fill these pages and
transport us to a world unlike any we have ever experienced. Already hailed as a classic, George R.R.
Martin stunning series is destined to stand as one of the great achievements of imaginative fiction. A
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CLASH OF KINGS A comet the color of blood and flame cuts across the sky. Two great leaders—Lord Eddard
Stark and Robert Baratheon—who hold sway over an age of enforced peace are dead, victims of royal
treachery. Now, from the ancient citadel of Dragonstone to the forbidding shores of Winterfell, chaos
reigns. Six factions struggle for control of a divided land and the Iron Throne of the Seven Kingdoms,
preparing to stake their claims through tempest, turmoil, and war. It is a tale in which brother plots
against brother and the dead rise to walk in the night. Here a princess masquerades as an orphan boy; a
knight of the mind prepares a poison for a treacherous sorceress; and wild men descend from the
Mountains of the Moon to ravage the countryside. Against a backdrop of incest and fratricide, alchemy
and murder, victory may go to the men and women possessed of the coldest steeland the coldest hearts.
For when kings clash, the whole land trembles.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
Daenerys receives a dire warning while she basks in the comforts offered in the city of Qarth, while
more than a thousand miles distant, Stannis makes his move on Ser Penrose and Storm's End. Peace and
diplomacy will be cast aside as the Red Woman Melisandre displays the full power of those who embrace
R'hllor, the Lord of Light - much to the horror of those that bear witness to this magic. All this, and
more, as another chapter unfolds in this visual adaptation of George R. R. Martin's epic masterpiece, A
Clash of Kings!

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
Daniel Abraham’s adaptation of George R. R. Martin’s acclaimed epic fantasy A Game of Thrones continues
to cast its gripping spell. In the savage north, Jon Snow finds new friends—and enemies—among the
brothers of the Night’s Watch, sworn to defend Westeros against the horrors that lie beyond the Wall. In
the more civilized savagery of King’s Landing, Eddard Stark learns from Catelyn of the Lannisters’
involvement in the attack on Bran . . . and the murder of Jon Arryn, the previous Hand of the King.
While across the Narrow Sea, Daenerys—newly wed to Khal Drogo—learns what it means to be a khaleesi of
the Dothraki.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
Dangerous secrets come to light as Daniel Abraham continues his inspired adaptation of George R. R.
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Martin’s A Game of Thrones. Assisted by the enigmatic Littlefinger, Lord Eddard Stark delves deeper into
the death of his predecessor as King’s Hand, but the answers he finds only cast a wider net of suspicion
over a royal court already reeking of corruption and treachery. Meanwhile, in the icy environs of Castle
Black, the bastard Jon Snow learns a lesson in bravery and brotherhood from a self-confessed coward,
Samwell Tarly.

A Clash of Kings: The Illustrated Edition
6 Starred Reviews and a New York Public Library Best Book of 2017! New York Times bestselling author
Jodi Lynn Anderson's epic tale—told through three unforgettable points of view—is a masterful
exploration of how love, determination, and hope can change a person's fate. 2065: Adri has been
handpicked to live on Mars. But weeks before launch, she discovers the journal of a girl who lived in
her house more than a hundred years ago and is immediately drawn into the mystery surrounding her fate.
1934: Amid the fear and uncertainty of the Dust Bowl, Catherine’s family’s situation is growing dire.
She must find the courage to sacrifice everything she loves in order to save the one person she loves
most. 1919: In the recovery following World War I, Lenore tries to come to terms with her grief for her
brother, a fallen British soldier, and plans to sail from England to America. But can she make it that
far? While their stories span thousands of miles and multiple generations, Lenore, Catherine, and Adri’s
fates are entwined in ways both heartbreaking and hopeful. In Jodi Lynn Anderson’s signature haunting,
lyrical prose, human connections spark spellbindingly to life, and a bright light shines on the small
but crucial moments that determine one’s fate. “Deft, succinct, and ringing with emotion without ever
dipping into sentimentality, Anderson's novel is both intriguing and deeply satisfying.”—Kirkus (starred
review) “Each character’s resilience and independence shines brightly, creating a thread that ties them
together even before the intersections of their lives are fully revealed. Anderson’s piercing prose
ensures that these remarkable women will leave a lasting mark on readers.”—Publishers Weekly (starred
review) “With quietly evocative writing, compellingly drawn characters, and captivating secrets to
unearth, this thought-provoking, lyrical novel explores the importance of pinning down the past before
launching into the mystery of the future.”—Booklist (starred review) “Anderson …allows her characters to
shine through, with each distinct, nuanced, and memorable.”—BCCB (starred review) “Anderson deftly
tackles love, friendship, and grief in this touching exploration of resilience and hope. A must-have for
all YA collections.”—School Library Journal (starred review) "In Midnight at the Electric, Jodi Lynn
Anderson weaves a shining tale of hope in the face of adversity. " —Shelf Awareness (starred review)
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A Game of Thrones 4-Book Bundle
Old hatreds, dark suspicions, and deadly machinations are the order of the day. When fate delivers
Tyrion Lannister to Lady Catelyn Stark, she will have her revenge upon him for the attempted murder of
her son Brandon—whatever the consequences. Meanwhile, in King’s Landing, Sansa Stark, surrounded by
enemies, finds an unlikely friend: the brutish, horribly disfigured knight Sandor Clegane. And as a
murderous conspiracy unfolds behind the colorful pageantry of a royal tourney, Lord Eddard Stark will be
approached by a mysterious new ally in his quest to solve the riddle of Jon Arryn’s death.

A Game of Thrones
Continuing the celebration of the twentieth anniversary of George R.R. Martin’s landmark series, this
gorgeously illustrated special edition of A Clash of Kings features over twenty all-new illustrations
from Lauren K. Cannon, both colour and black-and-white, and a special foreword by Bernard Cornwell.

Things Fall Apart
Fact, legend, myth, and history merge in an epic portrait of the first great captain-king, the shepherd
boy who slew Goliath, conquered the Philistines, overthrew Saul, and became the leader of the Jews.

Crave
The perfect gift for fans of HBO's Game of Thrones—a boxed set featuring the first four novels! George
R. R. Martin's A Song of Ice and Fire series has become, in many ways, the gold standard for modern epic
fantasy. Martin—dubbed the "American Tolkien" by Time magazine—has created a world that is as rich and
vital as any piece of historical fiction, set in an age of knights and chivalry and filled with a
plethora of fascinating, multidimensional characters that you love, hate to love, or love to hate as
they struggle for control of a divided kingdom. This bundle includes the following novels: A GAME OF
THRONES A CLASH OF KINGS A STORM OF SWORDS A FEAST FOR CROWS

Dreamsongs
Six separate factions vie for control of the realm of the late Lord Eddard Stark, while an ancient form
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of magic, an everlasting winter, and an unearthly army threaten to return.

Legends
Rich new works by the very best known creators of fantasy fiction, each set in the special universe of
the imagination that made that writer famous throughout the world.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
“The best novel concerning the American pop music culture of the sixties I’ve ever read.”—Stephen King
From #1 New York Times bestselling author George R. R. Martin comes the ultimate novel of revolution,
rock ’n’ roll, and apocalyptic murder—a stunning work of fiction that portrays not just the end of an
era, but the end of the world as we know it. Onetime underground journalist Sandy Blair has come a long
way from his radical roots in the ’60s—until something unexpectedly draws him back: the bizarre and
brutal murder of a rock promoter who made millions with a band called the Nazgûl. Now, as Sandy sets out
to investigate the crime, he finds himself drawn back into his own past—a magical mystery tour of the
pent-up passions of his generation. For a new messiah has resurrected the Nazgûl and the mad new rhythm
may be more than anyone bargained for—a requiem of demonism, mind control, and death, whose apocalyptic
tune only Sandy may be able to change in time . . . before everyone follows the beat. “The wilder
aspects of the ’60s . . . roar back to life in this hallucinatory story by a master of chilling
suspense.”—Publishers Weekly “What a story, full of nostalgia and endless excitement. . . . It’s taut,
tense, and moves like lightning.”—Tony Hillerman “Daring . . . a knowing, wistful appraisal of . . . a
crucial American generation.”—Chicago Sun-Times “Moving . . . comic . . . eerie . . . really and truly a
walk down memory lane.”—The Washington Post From the Trade Paperback edition.

Counterinsurgency
Daniel Abraham’s rousing adaptation of George R. R. Martin’s fantasy masterwork continues. In
Winterfell, young Brandon Stark, though crippled by his near-fatal fall, is finally able to ride again,
with the help of a gift from Tyrion Lannister. As thanks, the Imp has been imprisoned by Catelyn Stark
and her sister, Lysa Arryn, in the forbidding sky dungeons of the Eyrie, and charged with Bran’s
attempted murder. Now, in a desperate bid for freedom, Tyrion demands the right of trial by combat. But
what chance does a dwarf have against Lysa’s chosen champion? Differences in size are not the only
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reason for an unequal fight, as Eddard Stark learns in King’s Landing, where his investigation into the
death of Jon Arryn takes an unexpected—and deadly—turn.

Prophecy
"As chaos grips Westeros, a flaming red comet continues to burn a crimson path across the sky. Some see
this fiery herald as a sign of their impending victory. Others see it as a mark of the blood and terror
that will soon engulf this divided kingdom. But one thing is certain: None of the six contenders who
seek either the Iron Throne, or the lands their ancestors once held as kings, are willing to back down.
And as factions scatter or come together, there are many witnesses to the unrest that is to
come."--Provided by publisher.

A Clash of Kings (A Song of Ice and Fire, Book 2)
In the aftermath of the regicide of Renly Baratheon, Catelyn Stark returns to her childhood home of
Riverrun, where the widow is reunited with the bones of Lord Eddard Stark. Meanwhile, Tyrion Lannister’s
plot to see his niece Myrcella safely removed from King’s Landing is interrupted by a massive and bloody
riot – one that risks upsetting all that the Imp has worked for. How long can the capital city of
Westeros survive, with the threat of war impending and the citizens starving? Find out, in this stunning
visual adaptation of George R. R. Martin’s epic masterpiece.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
George R. R. Martin’s fantasy masterpiece continues. . . . With her unborn son proclaimed “the stallion
who mounts the world,” Daenarys has more cause than ever to rejoice in her marriage to Khal Drogo. But
when her brother, the mad Viserys, demands his promised crown, Dany’s future takes an unexpected turn.
Meanwhile, in King’s Landing, Robert Baratheon is mortally wounded while hunting. Robert decrees that
Eddard Stark shall be Lord Regent until Prince Joffrey comes of age, but Eddard knows the boy is no son
of the dying king’s. Yet where in this serpent’s nest of intrigue can he turn for help to secure the
throne for the rightful heir? And in the frozen north, Jon Snow, newly promoted to the Night’s Watch,
suffers a shock to his pride—and takes the next fateful step toward his destiny.

King Lear
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One of the greatest epic fantasies of all time rises to dazzling heights in the third issue of this
masterly graphic novel adaptation of George R. R. Martin’s A Game of Thrones. King Robert has come to
Winterfell, accompanied by his Lannister queen, Cersei; her son, Prince Joffrey; and her brothers, Jamie
and the dwarf Tyrion, called the Imp. In their train come intrigue, treachery, and attempted murder that
will shake House Stark to its very foundations. Meanwhile, across the Narrow Sea, the marriage between
Daenerys Targaryen and the Dothraki horselord Khal Drogo wins her brother Viserys a dangerous new ally
in his quest to reclaim the Iron Throne.

A Clash of Kings
Dark portents cast troubled shadows through the seventh installment of Daniel Abraham’s adaptation of
George R. R. Martin’s bestselling epic fantasy A Game of Thrones. High atop the Wall, in an unforgiving
world of wind and ice, the bastard Jon Snow and the dwarf Tyrion Lannister, by rights mortal enemies,
forge an unlikely friendship. In King’s Landing, Arya Stark, embittered by the loss of her direwolf,
gains an unusual dancing master—Syrio Forel, formerly first sword of the Sealord of Braavos. And in
Winterfell, young Brandon Stark, who will never walk again, learns that he may yet ride . . . and
perhaps even fly.

Fevre Dream
The threat of war looms high at King's Landing, leaving Tyrion little time to deal with the enemies
without…not to mention those planning treacheries within. Sansa is questioned by Cersei about her
readiness to become Joffrey’s wife. Meanwhile, far from the struggles in the South, Jon Snow faces an
entirely different army – the wildlings of the North are marching, and there is little that can stop
them. Join us once more for another exciting chapter of George R.R. Martin’s – A Clash of Kings.

A Clash of Kings: The Graphic Novel: Volume Two
George R. R. Martin’s monumental fantasy epic continues in this dazzlingly wrought graphic novel
adaptation. In the second volume of A Game of Thrones, the irresistible plot thickens and the
spellbinding magic of a master storyteller deepens. For Eddard Stark, Lord of Winterfell and Warden of
the North, a new role now beckons: Hand of the King—a position of power second only to his majesty
himself. But is a life at court, in luxurious King’s Landing, any life for a hardened man of action like
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Eddard? Is the king’s invitation an honor he can refuse—or a mandate he cannot ignore, when faced with
shocking revelations of treachery on high?

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
King Lear is a tragedy by Shakespeare, written about 1605 or 1606. Shakespeare based it on the legendary
King Leir of the Britons, whose story is outlined in Geoffrey of Monmouth’s pseudohistorical History of
the Kings of Britain (written in about 1136). The play tells the tale of the aged King Lear who is
passing on the control of his kingdom to his three daughters. He asks each of them to express their love
for him, and the first two, Goneril and Regan do so effusively, saying they love him above all things.
But his youngest daughter, Cordelia, is compelled to be truthful and says that she must reserve some
love for her future husband. Lear, enraged, cuts her off without any inheritance. The secondary plot
deals with the machinations of Edmund, the bastard son of the Earl of Gloucester, who manages to
convince his father that his legitimate son Edgar is plotting against him. After Lear steps down from
power, he finds that his elder daughters have no real respect or love for him, and treat him and his
followers as a nuisance. They allow the raging Lear to wander out into a storm, hoping to be rid of him,
and conspire with Edmund to overthrow the Earl of Gloucester. The play is a moving study of the perils
of old age and the true meaning of filial love. It ends tragically with the deaths of both Cordelia and
Lear—so tragically, in fact, that performances during the Restoration period sometimes substituted a
happy ending. In modern times, though, King Lear is performed as written and generally regarded as one
of Shakespeare’s best plays. This Standard Ebooks production is based on William George Clark and
William Aldis Wright’s 1887 Victoria edition, which is taken from the Globe edition. This book is part
of the Standard Ebooks project, which produces free public domain ebooks.

A Clash of Kings: The Graphic Novel: Volume Two
The light gravity and limited supply of metal fabric wings in the space colony lets only a few humans
fly, and Maris, a fisherman's daughter, challenges the closed order of Flyers, later discovering that a
revolution is threatening to destroy the world of the Flyers.

A Dance with Dragons
New threats emerge to endanger the future of the Seven Kingdoms, as Daenerys Targaryen, ruling in the
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East, fights off a multitude of enemies, while Jon Snow, Lord Commander of the Night's Watch, faces his
foes both in the Watch and beyond the great Wallof ice and stone.

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book, Issue 9
The first volume of a four-part graphic novel adaptation of the second book in George R.R. Martin's
landmark Song of Ice and Fire series, the inspiration for HBO's Game of Thrones. The four-part graphic
novel adaptation of A Game of Thrones proved that George R. R. Martin’s A Song of Ice and Fire has the
power to enchant in any medium. Now the story continues as New York Times bestselling author Landry Q.
Walker and illustrator Mel Rubi introduce a thrilling new series based on the second book in the
landmark saga. Time is out of joint. The summer of peace and plenty, ten years long, is drawing to a
close, and the harsh, chill winter approaches like an angry beast. Two great leaders—Lord Eddard Stark
and King Robert Baratheon—who held sway over an age of enforced peace are dead, victims of royal
treachery. Now, from the ancient citadel of Dragonstone to the forbidding walls of Winterfell, chaos
reigns as pretenders to the Iron Throne of the Seven Kingdoms prepare to stake their claims through
tempest, turmoil, and war. As a prophecy of doom cuts across the sky—a comet the color of blood and
flame—six factions struggle for control of a divided land. Eddard’s son Robb has declared himself King
in the North. In the south, Joffrey, the heir apparent, rules in name only, victim of the scheming
courtiers who teem over King’s Landing. Robert Baratheon’s two brothers each seek his own dominion,
while a disfavored house turns once more to conquest. And a continent away, an exiled queen, the Mother
of Dragons, risks everything to lead her precious brood across a hard, hot desert to win back the crown
that is rightfully hers. Against a backdrop of incest and fratricide, alchemy and murder, the price of
glory may be measured in blood. And the spoils of victory may just go to the men and women possessed of
the coldest steel . . . and the coldest hearts. For when rulers clash, all the land feels the tremors.

A Clash of Kings: The Graphic Novel: Volume One
A THRILLING REINVENTION OF THE VAMPIRE NOVEL BY THE MASTER OF MODERN FANTASY, GEORGE R. R. MARTIN Abner
Marsh, a struggling riverboat captain, suspects that something’s amiss when he is approached by a
wealthy aristocrat with a lucrative offer. The hauntingly pale, steely-eyed Joshua York doesn’t care
that the icy winter of 1857 has wiped out all but one of Marsh’s dilapidated fleet; nor does he care
that he won’t earn back his investment in a decade. York’s reasons for traversing the powerful
Mississippi are to be none of Marsh’s concern—no matter how bizarre, arbitrary, or capricious York’s
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actions may prove. Not until the maiden voyage of Fevre Dream does Marsh realize that he has joined a
mission both more sinister, and perhaps more noble, than his most fantastic nightmare—and humankind’s
most impossible dream.

Midnight at the Electric
The second book in the A Song of Ice and Fire trilogy. Sansa Stark is trapped in marriage to the feeble
Lannister boy, child of incest, who is King Joffrey. In the North the Starks prepare for battle with the
Lannisters.

King of Kings
Discover the New York Times bestselling series! An Amazon Best YA Book of 2020 Glitter magazine’s #1
Pick for Best YA of 2020 ***INCLUDES 3 BONUS SCENES FROM THE HERO’S POV*** My whole world changed when I
stepped inside the academy. Nothing is right about this place or the other students in it. Here I am, a
mere mortal among godsor monsters. I still can’t decide which of these warring factions I belong to, if
I belong at all. I only know the one thing that unites them is their hatred of me. Then there’s Jaxon
Vega. A vampire with deadly secrets who hasn’t felt anything for a hundred years. But there’s something
about him that calls to me, something broken in him that somehow fits with what’s broken in me. Which
could spell death for us all. Because Jaxon walled himself off for a reason. And now someone wants to
wake a sleeping monster, and I’m wondering if I was brought here intentionally—as the bait. The Crave
series is best enjoyed in order. Reading Order: Book #1 Crave Book #2 Crush Book #3 Covet Book #4 Court

A Game of Thrones: Comic Book
One of the most beloved fantasies of all time continues, now adapted into a graphic novel worthy of its
source. . . . Morning at King’s Landing. Today Eddard is to send his daughters, Arya and Sansa, back to
the safety of Winterfell. But it is not to be. For the death of King Robert will plunge all of Eddard’s
plans into turmoil . . . and set the stage for civil war as Prince Joffrey, offspring of Queen Cersei
and her brother Jaime, is proclaimed the new king. Now Arya, armed only with her sword and the lessons
of her “dancing” master Syrio Forel, must escape a castle of cutthroats sworn to take her alive . . . or
dead. And Sansa, quickly captured by Cersei, finds herself torn between her love for Joffrey and her
love for her father—now imprisoned as a traitor.
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George R.R. Martin's A Clash Of Kings (Vol 2) #2
David Kilcullen is one of the world's most influential experts on counterinsurgency and modern warfare,
a ground-breaking theorist whose ideas "are revolutionizing military thinking throughout the west"
(Washington Post). Indeed, his vision of modern warfare powerfully influenced the United States'
decision to rethink its military strategy in Iraq and implement "the Surge," now recognized as a
dramatic success. In Counterinsurgency, Kilcullen brings together his most salient writings on this
vitally important topic. Here is a picture of modern warfare by someone who has had his boots on the
ground in some of today's worst trouble spots-including Iraq and Afghanistan-and who has been studying
counterinsurgency since 1985. Filled with down-to-earth, common-sense insights, this book is the
definitive account of counterinsurgency, indispensable for all those interested in making sense of our
world in an age of terror.

George R.R. Martin's A Clash Of Kings (Vol 2) #3
"As chaos grips Westeros, a flaming red comet continues to burn a crimson path across the sky. Some see
this fiery herald as a sign of their impending victory. Others see it as a mark of the blood and terror
that will soon engulf this divided kingdom. But one thing is certain: None of the six contenders who
seek either the Iron Throne, or the lands their ancestors once held as kings, are willing to back down.
And as factions scatter or come together, there are many witnesses to the unrest that is to
come."--Provided by publisher.

George R.R. Martin's A Clash of Kings (Vol. 2) #9
Five separate factions vie for control of the realm of the late Lord Eddard Stark, while an ancient form
of magic, an everlasting winter, and an unearthly army threaten to return, in a classic fantasy novel
being adapted for TV as Season 2 of the HBO series A Game of Thrones. Reissue. TV tie-in.

A Clash of Kings
Danerys receives a dire warning while she basks in the comforts offered in the city of Qarth, while more
than a thousand miles distant, Stannis makes his move on Ser Penrose and Storm's End. Peace and
diplomacy will be cast aside as the Red Woman Melisande displays the full power of those who embrace
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R'hllor, the Lord of Light - much to the horror of those that bear witness to this magic. All this, and
more, as another chapter unfolds in this visual adaptation of George R. R. Martin's epic masterpiece, A
Clash of Kings!
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